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To Whom It May Concern, 

I had the pleasure of  working with Alysha Brady on our company’s Equity production of  
Suessical, The Musical, which I produced, from the Fall of  2019 through the Winter of  
2020 until our production was forced to shutdown due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

I hired Alysha to direct the musical and she was an absolute joy to work with. She was 
professional, organized and always an enthusiastic collaborator from start to finish. She 
brought thoughtful, innovative, creative and helpful ideas, as well as her boundless energy, 
to production meetings as well as rehearsals and everything in between. The cast and 
crew loved working with her and expressed this sentiment to me on many occasions. 

Alysha was a brilliant partner in our production and I would not hesitate to recommend 
her for your directorial needs or any other creative positions. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me via email or on my mobile phone if  you have any further inquiries.  

Sincerely yours, 

Conchita Belisle Newman 

Founder of  The Fable Theatre
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